

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER

Lt. Governor

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358

www.nj.gov/health

JUDITH M. PERSICHILLI, RN, BSN, MA

Commissioner

In Re:

New Vista Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

(NJ Facility ID# NJ 60730)

•

ORDER LIFTING THE CURTAILMENT OF

ADMISSIONS

DATE: November 4, 2021

TO: Yehoshua Aron, Administrator (jaron@newvistanursing.com)

New Vista Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

300 Broadway

Newark, New Jersey 07104

Dear Mr. Aron:

On October 15, 2021, the Department of Health (Department) issued a Curtailment of Admissions Order and Directed Plan of Correction (DPOC) requiring New Vista to hire additional staff to meet the staffing requirements of N.J.S.A. 30:13-18 and N.J.A.C. 8:39-5.1(a). The DPOC also required the facility to retain the services of an outside staffing agency to ensure that New Vista is recruiting, hiring, and retaining new staff to meet these staffing requirements. The Department also assessed penalties pursuant to N.J.A.C. 8:43E-3.4(a).

As of November 3, 2021, the Department lifted the October 15, 2021 Curtailment of Admissions Order. The requirements related to the Directed Plan of Correction shall remain in place until the Facility is otherwise notified in writing by a representative of this Department. The penalties assessed on October 15, 2021, also remain in place. Please also be advised that Department staff will monitor Facility compliance with this order to determine whether corrective measures are implemented by the Facility in a timely fashion.

If you have any questions, please contact Darlene Jackson in the Office of Program Compliance at Darlene.Jackson@doh.nj.gov.

Sincerely,

Luci Lo Lulla Gene Rosenblum

Director, Office of Program Compliance
Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

DATE: November 4, 2021
FACSIMILE
E-MAIL (jaron@newvistanursing.com)
REGULAR AND CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
Control # X21023

c. Nursing Home Administrators Licensing Board Frank Skrajewski, Long Term Care Licensing Donna Koller, Long Term Care Survey & Certification Pamela Lebak, Long Term Care Survey & Certification